
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON 2023 TAX BUDGET 

 

Two copies of the 2023 Tax Budget, as tentatively adopted for the county of Warren, are on file 

for public inspection in the Office of the County Commissioners and County Auditor of said 

County. A public hearing on said budget will be held at the Office of the Board of 

Commissioners, 406 Justice Drive, Lebanon, Ohio on Tuesday, July 12, 2022, at 9:15 a.m.  

By order of the Warren County Board of Commissioners. 

 

     _______________________________ 

     Tina Osborne, Clerk of Commissioners 
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